

United Way of Salt Lake serving Davis, Salt Lake, Summit, and Tooele Counties policy

## **Grant Approval Policy**

The Board of Directors of United Way of Salt Lake (UWSL) is responsible to review and approve all fund distribution decisions. This is a membership requirement of United Way Worldwide in order for UWSL to comply with its membership standards and remain a member in good standing.

The Board of Directors of UWSL has the discretion to delegate a part of this responsibility to a designee of the Board. The Board of Directors gives authority to the Continuous Improvement Council to make funding decisions on grants of up to \$25,000 each, or a cumulative monthly total not to exceed \$100,000, for Continuous Improvement Grants.

The members of the Continuous Improvement Council will be comprised of members of the Board of Directors. The members of the Continuous Improvement Council will be reviewed by the full Board of Directors at each year's Annual Meeting and a vote will be taken by the Board to approve the membership of the Continuous Improvement Council.

The monthly grants that have been approved by the Continuous Improvement Council will be presented to the Board for its review at each meeting of the Board of Directors.

All grants of more than \$25,000, or with a cumulative monthly total exceeding \$100,000, or any other types of grants, will come to the full Board for its review and approval.

Adopted by the Board of Directors, this 14th day of August, 2014.

Allen B. Alexander

Chair, Board of Directors